
 

October Newsletter 
Welcome to October! 
The air is getting cooler, the leaves are changing, and we are in full learning 
mode here at South Jordan Elementary.  October is a busy month here at 
school.  Please note the following upcoming events: 

●​ Oct. 1-2: Parent Teacher Conferences and Book Fair 
●​ Oct. 2: Early Out Day 
●​ Oct. 3: No School 
●​ Oct. 6: Sixth Grade Field Trip 
●​ Oct. 10: Picture Day 
●​ Oct. 13-17 Red Ribbon Week 
●​ Oct. Oct. 14: School Community Council Meeting, 4:00 p.m. 
●​ Oct. 15: Second Grade Field Trip 
●​ Oct. 15: Choir Performance, 6:00 p.m. 
●​ Oct. 16: PTA Spirit Day 
●​ Oct. 16: Hearing Screening (Grades K, 2, 6, all SPED, all students new to 

Jordan School District) 
●​ Oct. 17: Reflections Entries Due 
●​ Oct. 17: PTA Birthday Table 
●​ Oct. 20-24: Fall Break, No School 
●​ Oct. 31: Halloween Parade (outside for parents, 9:30ish a.m.) and Parties 

 
What an exciting and busy month!  I look forward to seeing some of you at 
these events. 
Thank You, PTA! 



We have an incredible PTA here at South Jordan Elementary.  They work 
tirelessly to bring funding and programs to our school.  I am so grateful for 
their efforts with the fundraiser, spirit days, birthday tables, teacher 
recognitions, and many more things they do every day.  In September, the PTA 
helped with a safety BLITZ during drop off and pick up.  Please remember to 
follow all safety procedures in and around the school.  Supervision is provided 
outside 15 minutes before school.  Students should not  be arriving earlier than 
this unless they are eating breakfast and are going straight to the cafeteria.  
Thank you for helping to keep all of our students and staff members safe 
every day.   
All of our school safety plans can be found on our website: 
https://southjordanelementary.jordandistrict.org/scc-pta/school-safety-plan
s/ 
 
Cooler Weather on the Way! 
As the weather changes, please be sure that your students are dressing 
appropriately.  Students will play outside if the “feels like” temperature is 20 
degrees or warmer.  If there is rain, heavy snow, or lightning in the area 
students will be kept inside.  Please make sure your students are prepared to 
have fun outside.  With cooler weather we also see a big increase in items for 
our Lost and Found.  The Lost and Found is located in the south hallway of the 
gym.  Please check in at the office if you would like to look through the lost 
and found. 
 
Thank you for sharing amazing students with us every day . We are glad that 
you are a part of our South Jordan community. 

Go RAMS! 
Beth Pollock 
Principal, South Jordan Elementary 


